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To Tim Luke,

I Ramiro Garza Water master of Bennett/Cold Creek Water District #61E C for 2010 am
resigning of my duties, because I don’t understand what I'm doing, and I don’t want to make
anyone upset for the lack of my knowledge. I am sorry for doing this, to everyone that was
involved, but it is for the best. )



